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30
th
 August, 2011 

Our ref: C/MH2 
 

         
 

Dear Member, 
 

Supplementary Agenda - Meeting of the Scrutiny Co-ordination Committee – 31th August 2011 
 

With the agreement of the Chair, Councillor Mrs Lucas, the following item is to be considered as urgent 
business at the above meeting, the reason for urgency being to enable the Scrutiny Co-ordination 
Committee to be informed of the reasons why call-in arrangements will not apply to this item in 
conjunction with a previous decision regarding call-in relating to the same issue. 
 
Public business 

 

 4a NUCKLE (Phase 1) – s.151 Officer Declaration for Best and Final Bid to Department For 
             Transport 
 
  The Cabinet considered a public and a private report at their meeting on 30th August, 2011 in 

relation to the above item. The Chair of the Scrutiny Co-ordination Committee attended the 
Cabinet meeting and agreed that the decision was urgent and that call-in should not apply. In 
accordance with paragraph 4.5.3.1 of the Council's Constitution, the item is presented to the 
Scrutiny Co-ordination Committee to inform them of the reasons for urgency, that being to 
enable submission of the bid to the Department for Transport by the required deadline. 

 
  Report of the Director of City Services and Development (A copy of the public report is 

attached to assist Members in understanding the reason for urgency). 
  
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the telephone number shown above. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Suzanne Bennett 
Governance Services Officer 


